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Around the Schools

Congratulations to La Cima 
Middle School’s wrestling team, 
which won the Southern Arizona 
Middle School Championship 
earlier this month. Special thanks 
to Head Coach Brian Donahue 
and Assistant Coach Mario 
Cardenas for their support in 
helping the Cardinals bring home 
their first-place trophy in this 
invitational tournament!



Around the Schools

Last week was the 5th Grade Drug Awareness Day organized by the Oro Valley Police Department. 

The annual event gives students an opportunity to learn about the risks and dangers involved with 

illicit drugs. Students also get to see equipment and demonstrations from firefighters, police and 

other emergency workers. 



Around the Schools

The District track meet took place earlier this 
month, with our elementary students throughout 
the District competing in all sorts of track and 
field contests. The meet was held at Canyon Del 
Oro High School and was a great experience for 
our young athletes. 



Around the Schools

And the “such a good sport” award goes to … Donaldson Principal Andrew Szczepaniak and teachers 

and administrators at Wilson K-8. Mr. Szczepaniak was the “winner” of the Penny Wars at his school, and 

that meant he had to kiss a pig, much to the delight of his students. And just before Spring Break, 

Wilson K-8 held two spirit assemblies to celebrate their amazing success in raising $12,000 for the American 
Heart Association through the Kids Heart Challenge. The Wilson assemblies involved sliming the two Wilson 
assistant principals, Ms. Susan Shoopman and Mr. Darin Mapes. 



Thank You

Thank you to Mr. Paul, a dedicated volunteer at Coronado K-8, who donated a new marquee for the school. 
Students were so excited to celebrate Mr. Paul, who has become an important member of the Coronado 
family. Mr. Paul told the crowd that he considers volunteering at Coronado “the best paying job I've ever had.” 
He also said he hopes his experience will inspire more people in the community to volunteer at a school.



Thank You

The 2nd Annual Guns and Hoses Kicks for a Cause Kickball Tournament was held on Saturday. The event is a 
fundraiser organized by the Oro Valley Police Department to raise funds for Project Graduation at our three 
high schools. Shown here is the winning team from Northwest Fire District. Participants included teams from 
Golder Ranch Fire, Marana Police, Northwest Fire, Oro Valley Police, the Pima County Sheriff Department, 
Tucson Fire, and the Tucson Police Department. Thank you to all who played and attended this awesome 
event!  



Amphi Foundation Gala

Thank you to the Amphi Foundation and all of the sponsors who helped create a beautiful Amphi Foundation 
Gala on Saturday. The next slides spotlight our student showcases, which are the main attraction to start the 
event, and our teacher and community member awards that are featured through the evening. The Amphi 
Foundation, for forty years now, has played a critical role in supporting students, educators, and the entire 
Amphi Community, and we thank all who contributed to that mission at the Gala.



Amphi Foundation Gala
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